
Volunteers Needed for the Book Fair 

January 28 – 31, 2019 

 

Ahoy Matey!   
 
We’re excited to welcome the students of Holy Family School to “Pirate Island.”  At this year’s Scholastic 
Book Fair, the students are sure to “Get Hooked on a Book” with a little help from our parent 
volunteers.  The Book Fair will be held during Catholic Schools Week – January 28 – 31, 2019.  February 
1-4, 2016.  We will also celebrate reading with a special Grand Event scheduled for the evening of 
Monday, January 28, 2019.    
 
It takes the help of many parents to make our Book Fair a success each year.  We need volunteers in the 
evening to help with set-up and evening book sales on January 28.  We also need help during the 
daytime hours for student preview day and book sale days.  All volunteer hours count toward the 8 
service hours required of each family.  All volunteers to need to have taken the one-time Protecting 
God’s Children class and have a background check on file in the office.   
 
Shifts are available on January 24, 28, 29, 30, and 31.  To sign-up for a volunteer shift, go to web address 
below and click on the volunteer link. 
 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/holyfamilyschool 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact me at 792-9698 or suzanne@halbrook.net.       
 
Sincerely, 
 
Suzanne Halbrook  
Book Fair Chairperson 

 

mailto:suzanne@halbrook.net

